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We live in changing times and are more enlightened about DNA, social issues, 

inividual rights, etc., etc. than ever before. Our awareness and understanding about 

our own "humanity" has increased. It is time we recognized and validated our own 

complexity, In fact it is something to celebrate, not hide.. Furthermore, this bill 

appropriately puts the issue before the voters and our legoislature will be respected 

for that referral. 

 

Thank you. 


